
This is the worst possible time for you to even think of doing this.  Gun violence of criminals who illegally obtain guns is on the rise.  
Taking gun rights away from law abiding citizens will not solve anything.  It puts the public even more at risk, especially with the 
lawlessness happening and being allowed in portland.  The gun violence task force being removed has caused a huge spike in gun 
violence from these criminals.  Criminals clearly do not follow gun laws so this change will not accomplish anything other than 
making it more dangerous for families to go anywhere because they cannot protect themselves.  I can agree some things need to 
change and im not sure what at this point but preventing law abiding citizens to protect themselves is not the solution. 


